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FAX TO : CODESA STEERING COMMITTEE

To whom it may concern

P.171

Tel: 716-3891
Fax: 339.7601

Several days before Lhe CODESA 1 plenary seasion, I sent your
offices a fax in which I requested that you aspproach the SARC
on our hehalf, to make avajlable radiv transcriptz of news
brosdcasts during the Convention. Unfortunately, during the
time when you would have respondea, 1 was out of my office

and T believe that your reply may have been lost due to

unforeseen circumstances.

I would appreciate it if yuu could pussibly fax me the

vontact number of the persons dealing with the media in Lhe

Steeving committee. We inlend Lo continue to monitor SADRC
woverage of CODESA and therefore such contact will be

valuable to us. I have included a copy of my original fax, uas
well as a document which we drew up in response to the SABC

coverage of the Convention.

I apologisze for any inconvenience which may have been caused

by Lhe loss of yuour original reply.
Thank you
Bronwyn Keene-Young

IPMN Covrdinator
Witwatersrand Regioun
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